
WHEN 

WHAT 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

Flood Control Channel  
Improvements (Irvine/Tustin) 
Como Channel Structure Remodel 

BIKEWAY/TRAIL DETOURS AND  

LANE CLOSURES REQUIRED (ALTERNATING LANES) 

November 28 —  Late December, 2022 

Working Days/Hours:  Mon.—Fri., 7 a.m.—5 p.m. 

Schedule is tentative and subject to change. 

OC Public Works will complete a remodel of  

Como Flood Channel bulkhead structures at 

Harvard Avenue in the Cities of Irvine and Tustin 

(adjacent to the Como Channel Trail and 

Walnut Trail). 

Project work includes removing the existing wood pile-lagging revetments and replacement with 

permanent steel soldier piles and plates on both sides of Harvard Avenue. 

CONTACT  
Larry Quach, Resident Engineer (714) 245-4593 

Mario Barragan, Senior Construction Inspector (714) 448-7746 

ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

Para ver este documento en español, visite...          Muốn xem văn kiện này bằng tiếng Việt, xin bấm vào ...            

要查看此告示之中文版，請登入 ...           이 문서를 한국어로 보고 싶다면 …           ocpublicworks.com/news  

ocpublicworks 

BIKEWAY/TRAIL  
DETOURS 

Access to/from Peters 

Canyon Trail is available 

at Edinger Ave. or Harvard 

Community Park*. 

WHERE 

LANE CLOSURES/DELAYS 
Area motorists and road users may 

experience traffic delays when 

traveling through the project area 

during working hours. Flag personnel  

will guide traffic one direction at a time. 

Use of alternate routes is encouraged. 

SORRY FOR THE NOISE 
Residents and road users 

may experience loud 

construction noise and 

vibration when traveling 

through the project area 

during working hours. 

* Harvard Community Park is approx.  
1/4 mile north of project work area. 

PROJECT 
WORK 
AREA 
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